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Request for Update regarding the status of Claim of Land

1 message

Jessica Asebuque <jessica.asebuque@gmail.com> Wed, May 11, 2022 at 1:05 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Good afternoon,

| have been informed by the City ENRO here in Puerto Princesa City that we still cannot apply for the land that has been
donated to us because of a claim was filed on the said property. They said that it is still pending for legal advice from your good
office ( Regional CENRO).

Sorry for the inconvenience but | would like to follow-up on the status of the claim for the land with the below details:

Lot No.: 35356-A

Survey No.: Csd-4B-000747-D

Location: Bgy. Sicsican, Puerto Princesa City

Please do let me know if you have any information needed from my side for you to update me accordingly.

Thank you very much.

Best Regards,
Jessica Tabangay-Asebuque
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